

FORT VANNOY NOBLE NEWS



We are a responsible and caring community of learners.

Alicia Timbs, Principal

June 2018

CALENDAR OF EVENTS





4th- Water Safety Course-K-2nd-12:00 to 12:50 pm

3rd- 4th-5th- 1:00 -1:50 pm-GYM

Site Council-2:00



5th- NVHS Graduation 7:00 pm

6th-5th gr Talent Show-Gym-12:30

7th- Fort Vannoy Free Family Night BBQ-



11th-5th ar Movin'On Ceremony-6:00 pm -Gym



12th- 1st- & 2nd gr to YMCA 11:15 am -1:45 pm Fleming Moving On Ceremony 6:00 pm



13th- All School Field Day



Last Day of School for Students







August 20th-24th- Kinder Critter Camp 8 am to 11 am for incoming Kinders

September 4th- First Day of School



Dear Fort Vannoy Families,

What an amazing year this has been. It has truly been an honor being able to serve as principal this year at Fort Vannoy! I have been overwhelmed by the outpouring of support I have had from staff and families. I hope you are able to join us Thursday, June 7th at 5:30 for our First Annual Noble's Feast! It is a free family BBQ and a chance to celebrate the tremendous growth your student has made this year. Please have a safe and fun summer and don't forget to



From the Desk of . . .

... Mary Solomon, 2nd grade ... Lindsay DeVore, 1-2 Blend



It is ALMOST SUMMER!! As we get ready to send off our students, we think about the many things that summer will hold for our students and one of those things is "the summer slide". According to the Children's Literacy Initiative, "summer slide" is defined as the skills students learn during the year are lost or forgotten over the summer. Here are 5 tips that the CLI offer to help prevent or slow down the slide. 1. Choosing the right books is important. If books are too easy or too difficult students tend to get bored or give up. 2. Set some goals together for over the summer, like reading for 30 minutes and practicing other skills for 30 minutes each day. 3. Make it fun! 4. Go to the library. 5. Read every dav.

We asked our students what advice they would give the incoming class to practice over the summer. These are their responses:

Reading lots of books to practice reading skills would be

good. Thorin

I would tell them to practice their math so they'd be ready for 2nd grade. Laylan

Science. You have to practice it as it can be hard. Sofia

I would tell them to read more. Siena



I am telling you to draw at home so you can get better at it.

Maddi

Read during summer break to get smarter. Riley



Practice your math if I didn't do my math practice second grade would not be easy. Tony

It was hard to read so I would practice reading to my Mom. Errol

You should go to summer school and learn. Never rush through anything so you get a good grade. Braelyn

I would tell them to practice their math facts. Aspen



Having nice handwriting is important. Practice it over the summer. Wynter

I would tell them to practice reading books. Mekaylinn

Try reading over the summer and practice your math facts.



Practice your math facts and be ready for big tests.

Maverick

It would be easier to practice math number sentences at home because you will get better at it. Maddy

They need to practice math facts. Lilly

Practicing for math to help them get better grades. Adrien

Read a lot of books and work on saying the Pledge of

Allegiance. Jett

Practice your math facts and read over the summer. Mila

Learning to choose good choices. Izzie

They need to get supplies to be ready for 2nd grade. Josiah

Do read a lot over the summer and you can practice your math facts. Nathan

You should practice your handwriting and your math

facts. James

Make sure to do a little more math before you go on to

2nd grade. Chloe

I should have practiced my reading over the summer. Moriah

Smile and don't get nervous. Practice your math facts over the summer. Oriana

Read new books. Sadi

I should have practiced my handwriting over the summer. Makenzie

Get ready to read and take AR tests. Anna

Be calm when frustrated. Stella

Study your math very closely. Jamason

You should practice on not always putting capital letters. Mayen

At home write on lined paper to practice and ask an adult

for help. Cindel

Make smart choices by following the rules. Kendall

Go to the park and practice making new friends.

Practice being kind by helping others. Camilya

They can practice their spelling by reading books and

have their parents test them. Liam

Learn to work as a team and together. Savanah

Paying attention to the stories to get 100% on your tests. Leilani

Prepare for 2nd grade with math in the summer. Elizabeth



Students should practice math facts every night so they

will be the best at math facts. Wyatt D.

They should practice AR reading books from the library. Anabell

I would tell them to practice their math facts every day. Sebastian

I would tell them to work on their handwriting for spelling

homework. Ricky

They should follow the rules to be ready for 2nd grade. Wyatt V.

They need to get supplies to be ready for 2nd grade. Madalynn

Learning to be in control so they can get their stuff done will be helpful. Olivia



SMART SMART

The SMART Reading Program has come to end for the year. Thank you once again to Mrs. Carol Strode and all her volunteers for such a successful year!



SHOPPING AT FRED MEYER REALLY PAYS OFF!

COMMUNITY REWARDS
WHERE SHOPPING & GIVING UNITE

EARN DONATIONS

JUST BY SHOPPING WITH YOUR FRED MEYER REWARDS CARD!

This quarter Fort Vannoy earned: \$94.95



Save-Save-Save

Thank you to everyone who participated in Box Tops for Education.

Congratulations to Mrs. DeVore's class for winning the Box Tops fundraising competition and an ice cream party! They maintained their lead, with a year-end total of 1,130 Box Tops!

Classroom Totals for the year are:

Mrs. Cunha: 63 Miss Krull: 158 Mrs. Roeske: 604 Mrs. DeVore: 1130 Mrs. Solomon: 327 Mr. Kriz: 316

Ms. Evans: 252 Mr. Biencourt: 263 Mrs. Mohr: 247 Mrs. Anderson: 562 Mr. Standley: 176

Students, family and friends turned in 4,098 Box
Tops this year, raising money to support our

students - thank you all so much! Every 10 cents adds up, so keep clipping those Box Tops this summer, to turn in next fall!





Year books are still available for purchase for the low price of \$ 15.00. To purchase your child's yearbook, send cash or make checks, payable to:

Fort Vannoy Elementary
Please place in an envelope with your students'

name/teacher written on it.

